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Our Induction Process 

The induction process of our new children joining Bradleys Both is an important part of the smooth transition 

from pre-school / nursery to school life.  We hope that we have helped and supported you and your child during 

this time. Our induction process has included:  

Pre-school  

• Visit to tour our school with Headteacher  

• Class teacher contact with pre-school / nursery 

• Introductory welcome letter inviting you to a Stay and Play session  

• Attending a Stay and Play afternoon in July  

Starting school in September 

• Induction settling in mornings in first week, staying for school lunch for one day  

• Full time attendance from second full week  

• Reading Letter with guidance and links to Little Wandle  

• The Class Curriculum Parent Meeting (3.10.2023) 

• Open door policy enabling you to speak to classroom and school staff members 

• Contact with the School Office   
 

Responses were gained from 14 out of 19 families (74%) (one child = 7%) 

 Agree Disagree 

1. I was able to meet the Headteacher and tour 

the school prior to my child starting school in 
September  

/////   /////   //// 

100% Agree 

 

2. I found the ‘stay & play’ visit in July helpful in 
introducing my child to their new classroom, 
members of staff and school environment 

/////   /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

3. My child was met by staff on the first day at 
school 

/////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

4. I feel that my child has settled into their new 
class 

/////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

5. My child is safe and secure at school. /////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

6. I have been able to speak to my child’s teacher 
and discuss anything as needed 

/////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

7. My child feels happy at school. /////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

8. I have been able to raise any questions or 

queries with school and felt that they have 
been addressed 

/////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

9. I have found the staff team at school very 
welcoming and helpful 

/////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

10. I have been able to visit my child’s classroom.  /////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 



11. I have been happy with the way that my child 
has started at Bradleys Both.  

/////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

12. I am pleased with my choice of sending my child 

to Bradleys Both.  

/////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

13. The ‘Welcome Pack’ given out to parents in July 
was informative and helped to share important 

information about starting school. 

/////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

14. I am receiving Friday Newsletters and other 
communication by email 

/////  /////  //// 

100% Agree 

 

15. I have an understanding of how my child is 

learning phonics and being taught to read  
(Parent Guide for Little Wandle on website & 
Parent Meeting with Class teacher on 3.10.2023 

Yes 
/////  /////   //// 

100% Agree 

No 

16. I attended the Class Curriculum Parent Meeting 
(3.10.2023) 

Yes 
/////  /////  /// 

93% Agree 

No 

/ 

7% 
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